From: Bernie Mcnally

Date: June 17, 2010 12:17:41 PM EDT

To: James Smith

Subject: Correspondence 11th June 2010

## **Dear James**

I am writing in reply to your letter of 20th June 2010 to Sr. Noreen O'Shea. I wish you well on your Irish visit.

The Good Shepherd Congregations' committment to its former residents is manifest every day and we are always available to meet with them.

Regretfully, it is not possible to meet with you on the specified dates. You will appreciate that because we are a small and ageing congregation we must concentrate on constant communication in the interest of survivors with the Irish Statutory Authorities and so will not be able to respond further.

Yours sincerely

Sr. Bernie Mc Nally Province Leader Good Shepherd Sisters 24 Lower Kilmacud Road Dublin 14